
Disc Golf 
 

Your Club's Plan for Practices & Other In-Person Activities 

 

We are a part of College Disc Golf. We will use our GroupMe to communicate back and forth 

between who will and will not be attending practices. At this point in time, not all practices will 

be full team practices. 6 feet social distancing will be applied at all practices as they are 

outdoors. There will be no car-pooling and each member is responsible for their own 

transportation. Policies and protocols will be sent out by the VP and through the multiple club 

group messages we are active in. As new members try to join the club, they will be automatically 

met with a reply of how to join along with a document stating all of the steps that are being taken 

to reduce risks of a Covid-19 transmission. The current and past members who still participate 

within our active group messages will be sent each an individual list of guidelines to follow 

while on the course. If not responsive to these digital methods, they will be verbally transmitted 

at the next practice or gathering. There will be a fine to members who are not willing to adhere 

by the basic guidelines that are put in place for the first account. If there are three acts that go 

against the guidelines, they will be suspended from RDGC and all club related activities.  

 

Attendance and service hours are both suspended for the fall semester. We have been keeping 

track of remote players by tracking their player statistics on both UDisc (mobile app) and 

PDGA.com and will continue to do so.  

 

I feel positive about our clubs recruitment this year. We will become more active in all of the 

local disc golf forums, which is where you will typically find people who genuinely want to play. 

We will also recruit as we see students out and about playing by providing them contact 

information.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


